COMMUNICATION - C2

ITEM 5

Committee of the Whole (Public Meeting)
March 2, 2021

From: sunny Brown N

Sent: Monday, February 15, 2021 10:21 PM
To: Caputo, Mary <Mary.Caputo@vaughan.ca>; Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Comments: File # OP.20.014, 7.20.038, & 19T-20V007

To whom it may concern:

I strongly oppose to the above proposals.

Yonge and Steeles is already a traffic black spot and adding more high density residential
apartments and thus increased traffic, will most definitely worsen the situation. It will also cause

even more traffic congestions.

And if the proposal is approved, none of the buildings should be higher than 20 stories high, to
minimize the population density and the impact on the already congested Yonge and Steels area.

Thanks.
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